
 

September 28, 2020  
“Hybrid” Meeting Announcement 
In-person &/or Zoom option at the North Side Social 

Club 71st & Keystone Ave. 

 

           

Still Collecting  
Member Dues  

Mail check to WWII 
Roundtable, INC,  P.O. Box 
1965, Noblesville, IN 
46061  or save a stamp, go 
to our website to pay 
online:   
WWiiroundtable.com  
Veteran $20 

Non-Veteran $25  

WW2 Veteran free 

Thank you!  Lucy Parker & 

Rich Eisgruber 
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World War II Round Table Hybrid Meeting 

The WWII Round Table will host our first Hybrid meeting on Monday,  

September 28, 2020 at 7 PM.  Hybrid means that a live audience will 

be gathering at the Northside Events and Social Club (formerly K of C) 

located at 2100 E. 71
st
 Street, Indianapolis, IN 45240. Additionally, the 

meeting will be available on Zoom simultaneously and participants should 

sign on between 6:45 and 6:55 so that we may start on time. Our guest 

speaker, Kayleen Reusser, author-historian will be joining our program 

via Zoom from Ft. Wayne.  

The Northside Events has established protocols for people attending. We 

must abide by their rules! The dining room is limited to 50 people maxi-

mum. Therefore, if you wish to attend, you MUST RSVP no later than 

Sunday, 9/27—and you will receive a confirmation if there is space avail-

able.  

The dining room will open at 6 PM, salads by 6:15 PM. Tables are 6 feet 

in diameter and will accommodate 4 guests only. 

Masks must be worn when entering, moving about the facility, while 

at table not eating and upon leaving. Temperatures will be taken when 

entering the dining room. General health questions will be asked. If you 

have any doubts about your health, stay home and join by Zoom. 

Each person will be charged $11.00 for the meal before the meeting. 

Please bring the correct amount of cash only. This will reduce un-

necessary money handling.  If you choose not to eat dinner, please stay 

home or pay the $11.00  Thank you! 

PLEASE RSVP via email to Karl Kleinbub at: 

knj1002@myninestar.net    or  317-607-6948 

An ordering menu with three selections will be at every seat 

 Select the choice you prefer and the server will place the order. Salad, 
tea and water are available at each table. Servers will refill when needed. 

There is no food line, table service only.  

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fWWiiroundtable.com&c=E,1,8_A_OH_nXcBL7N7jT7FNs0xRGYJhMbXIMG4dg5JntyxjOVxgi6vFSbR7Ray6yTcJSfbtoFTWYhdYSYAIJ1h5-Q1aajcK6I7PiRW6Jx-BQw,,&typo=1
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Hybrid Portion Zoom 

If you are familiar with Zoom, the WWII Round Table meeting information is as follows:  

Charles D. Russell is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

Topic: World War II Round Table 28 September Meeting & Program with Kayleen Reusser 

Recommended Sign On Time: Sep 28, 2020 06:45 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)  

Please click the link below between 6:45 and 6:55 and you will be admitted.  

Next, do a mute/sound check. Be sure you are muted so as not to interrupt the speakers!  To 

mute yourself, click the Mute button 

(microphone). A red slash will appear 

over the microphone icon indicating that 

your audio is now off.  If you wish to ask 

questions at end of program, press down the space bar.  

Zoom Meeting Starts 7 PM EDT   

It is important that everyone should be on and ready no later than 6:55 pm so that the program 

can start on time. Charlie Russell admits each of the participants and needs to also get the live 

portion rolling as well.     Just click this link to join: 

   https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88449332708?pwd=V0tIdFc4UHdncm5zNFBES0dYenAzZz09  

The full September Newsletter will follow via email shortly! 

SEPTEMBER PROGRAM SPEAKER WILL BE KAYLEEN REUSSER 

Be sure to join us with a RSVP to Karl Kleinbub  

for Dinner or via Zoom from your home!  

  Reusser resides in Ft. Wayne and will speak to us from there via Zoom. 
More details on her program will be forthcoming in the newsletter shortly 
after Sept. 14th.    
 Kayleen Reusser has just completed the first book in her new Witness-
es of War series, where she shares stories of youth during World War II, most 
of whom grew up in Europe. The release of the new book, titled It was Our 
War Too: Youth in the Shadows of World War II, will be in September and 
brings a different perspective to the traditional World War II stories we have 
heard or read over the years.  In this photo she is standing in one of the fox 
holes used by the Easy Company of the 101st Airborne in WWII at Bastogne, 
Belgium. Did you know that WWII RT members Andy Anderson, Bob Begeman 
and John Brill have also visited this famous spot as well?  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88449332708?pwd=V0tIdFc4UHdncm5zNFBES0dYenAzZz09

